
From: Doll, Laura 
Sent: 1/24/2014 7:51:01 PM 
To: Bruno, Kenneth (kenneth.bruno@cpuc.ca.gov) 
Cc: 
Bee: 
Subject: RE: Missed you today 

Would love that estimate when you have it - thanks Ken. 

From: Bruno, Kenneth [mailto:kenneth.bruno@cpuc.ca.gov] 
Sent: Friday, January 24, 2014 7:37 PM 
To: Doll, Laura 
Subject: RE: Missed you today 

Okay great...Also wanted to update you on the estimated remaining overland invoices 
but we'll have to talk later. Have a good weekend. 

Sent from my Verizon Wireless 4G LIE smartphone 

Original message 
From: "Doll, Laura" 
Date:01/24/2014 6:48 PM (GMT-08:00) 
To: "Bruno, Kenneth" 
Subject: Missed you today 

I think I got the answer to my question from Liza . . . 

Hope you have a good weekend Ken! 

Laura 
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Laura Doll 

Director, Regulatory Relations 

lrdd@pge.com 

office: 415.973.8663 

mobile: 415.828.3739 

PG&E is committed to protecting pur customers' privacy. . 
To learn more, please visit http://www.pge.com/about/compaiiv/pnvacv/customer/ 
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